

"THE VOICE OF CENTRAL FLORIDA"

SERVING CENTRAL FLORIDA INCLUDING: ORLANDO - WINTER PARK - APOPKA - KISSIMMEE - WINTER GARDEN

P.O. BOX 13535 • ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32809 Phone: 855-1480 • 876-2300

Dear Broadcast DXer:

I am very sorry that acknowledgement of your reception report is so late. I have been very busy with station activities. I announce several hours a week as well as being chief engineer.

I received more than fifty reports with several coming from as far north as Canada. This was encouraging to all of us here at WVCF, to hear that our 1 KW was doing that well.

Many of the reports requested information concerning the station. I am sorry, but at this time we have no printed material.

Thank you once more for your report, and you may consider this your verification. for the test of March 21, 1966.

Yours truly,

James M. Bruton Chief Engineer